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Sequence VIF 

The document was successfully balloted in Committee D02.  The ASTM editor 
made some editorial changes.  The new standard is D8226 with an approval date 
of October 1, 2018.  It will be in the March 2019 D02 Standards Book. 
 

Sequence IVB 

There have been numerous conference calls conducted by the WG, and I have 
been an active participate. The SP has divided their group into subgroups 
Sequence IVB precision improvement and procedure review sub-group. The 
LTMS was approved by the IVB Surveillance Panel. The AOAP voted and 
approved the Sequence IVB as suitable for use in the GF-6 category. The 
procedure review group (of which I am a member) has been working diligently to 
ensure all the new information, test changes and new data is included.  A new 
rough draft has been prepared and I am reviewing it for format and consistency.  
The plan is to have the document ready for SC B by April 2019.     

 

I estimate I will have spent 72 hours working on the 2 documents over 
the past 6 months. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

E. A. Hap Thompson  

E. A. Hap Thompson 
Facilitator 
 


